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Leighton, Adele

From: Davis, Lori on behalf of PUC

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 11:35 AM

To: Leighton, Adele

Cc: Howland, Debra

Subject: FW: Please add to service list for DE-09-067

Hi Adele,

I have attached an internet email from our PUC account.

Thank you
Lori

Original Message
From: Barbara Tetreault [mailto: barbara@berlindailysun.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 11:24 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Please add to service list for DE-09-067

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Dear. Ms. Howland,

Please add my name to the service list for Order #DE 09-067. As the prime newspaper for the city and
Androscoggin Valley, the Berlin Daily Sun has been covering this complaint and the entire debate over
both the proposed Clean Power Development and Laidlaw Biopower projects. If you choose to provide
service by e-mail please use barbara berlindailysun.com. My mailing address is Barbara Tetreault, c o
Berlin Daily Sun, 164 Main Street, Berlin, 03570. Thank you for your consideration.

Barbara Tetreault
Berlin Daily Sun reporter
Barbar~~ ~ berlind~ii1ysun.corn
326-6100
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